
Beaches and ROW Committee 
June 11, 2020 

 
Call to order: 6:40PM 
 
Members Present:  Patty Arnestad, Maureen Dagon, Janet Garrett, Kathy Garvie, Marge Nichols, Teri 
Nixon, Lisa Salerno, Jodi Stubbings and Carl Wool. 
 
Members Absent:  John Arnestad, Robert Bielert, Jim Delisle, Kathy Feldman, Barbara Lederer, Giselle 
Maillet, Kelly Roy, Jeff Withey and Mary Withey. 
 
Approval of the previous minutes:   No minutes to approve.   
 
Maureen passes the baton to Patty Arnestad, chair and Teri Nixon co-chair. 
 
Old Business:   
 
Cove Road: 

 Jeff Hatch is working on repositioning the bench and the additional boat rack.   This repair is 
included in the current budget.  

 Board installed is sinking and needs to be reinstalled 

 Rocks going into water makes it difficult to walk on and put kayaks in 

 Water pipe is exposed 
 
Oakland: 

 The wall needs repair in the fall once the ware boards are removed and the water drops.  It was 
slated to be repaired this spring, but the water rose sooner than expected and the dry ground 
disappeared too soon to repair.  The neighbor has given his permission for the wall to be repaired.   

 
 Ryan Terrace: 

 The project doesn’t look finished.   

 Remove brush growing by kayaks on lake property and plant some shrubbery to help keep the soil 
solid.  Erosion stoppers are in place.   

 Install handrail 

 Remove stones from waterfront (a volunteer has offered to redesign) 
 
Lollipop Beach: 

 Solar light for parking lot (will look up prices) 
 
New Business: 
 

 B & R Meeting minutes should be posted to website.  A tab needs to be created on the website.  
Once approved, minutes will be forwarded to Frank. 

 No parking signs – clarification should be given to residents by email blast 

 Signs for boat docks – No fishing or swimming off docks – fishing line can get tangled in boat engines 

 Goose droppings – put in pinwheels or a natural spray deterrent 

 Lake Manager position 



 No smoking on the beach 

 Survey – who has been hired to complete the surveys for all beaches and rows? 

 Main Beach – add more docks to allow for additional boats – Carl confirmed the dock can hold 
bigger boats 

 Security guards should have been provided with a small table and umbrella.  Patty will follow-up. 

 Golf carts have been parking at the dam gate.  Dam is made of logs and carts should not be parking 
there.  Can a sign be made? 

 Speed limits for electric motors – as engines are more advanced, going forward we may have an 
issue. 

 Research and confirm that bylaws are approved by residents and ordinances are approved by 
Board. 

  
Spafford: 

 Metal rowboat needs to be removed 

 Shrubbery should be trimmed back 
 
 
Next Meeting:  July 9th – 6:30PM 
 
Meeting Adjourned:  8:47PM 
 
 


